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Musical Theatre Tour Contingency Claim 

 
Background:  
 
On 9 August 2009 the control centre “brain” of an electric drum kit was stored in 
temporary storage opposite the concert hall in a cardboard box. During the following 
months things were found to move around inside the storage room, presumably 
moved by the builders. 
 
At the start of the academic year it was found that the brain was missing, the next 
few months were spent searching for it. Having moved the Society are now sure that 
DramSoc don’t have it and not does the society. It is therefore presumed lost or 
disgarded as a result of the building works. A replacement costs £1399. 
 
A full statement given by the society is attached to this paper. To reimburse the 
society was verbally agreed upon by the former Executive Committee. 
 
Decision required: 
 
To reimburse the club from either Exec contingency pot or Building works budget to 
the amount £1399* 
 
*Figure taken from attached receipt 


